
camden.gov.uk

Wednesday 10th February, 18.00 – 20.00

Meeting 2 - Places Update

Camden Climate Citizen Panel

Time Theme Speaker

18.00 Session begins

Welcome & re-cap of January update 

meeting

Abi Roberts

Sustainability Officer

18.05 ‘Check-in’ 

Catch up with panel members

All

18.15 Climate Action Plan

Covid-19 Safer Travel in Camden 

Programme

Sam Margolis

Strategic Lead Transport Planning

18.30 Discussion 

Opportunity for the panel to bring their 

chosen ‘places’ actions into the 

discussion space for further 

elaboration and scrutiny

Panel members

18.55 Break
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Panel ‘check-in’
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Sam Margolis

Strategic Lead Transport Planning

Responding to the Climate Action Plan

Covid-19 Safe Travel in Camden Programme

Safer Streets
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• Brief summary of work we have 

undertaken since the Climate Action 

Plan was adopted last year, as part of 

our Covid-19 Safer Travel programme

(inc pop up cycle lanes, Safe & Healthy 

Streets Projects), and Healthy School 

Streets

• A more detailed look at how we are 

responding to the 3 main “transport 

strategy” areas recommended by the 

Citizens Assembly – what we’ve done 

and what’s coming up

• In part 2 we will look at one scheme in 

particular as a case study for your 

comments/input

Overview
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• We have secured around £5m of funding from TfL and DfT emergency active travel bids, 

and delivered over 16 full modal filter/road closure schemes,  2 Safe & Healthy Streets 

schemes in the Seven Dials and Arlington Road areas, 9 footway widening schemes, 4 

“pop-up” cycle lane schemes (Goods Way, Prince of Wales Road, St. Pancras Way and 

York Way), over 10 Healthy School Streets and cycle permeability schemes, 74 new 

cycle hangars and over 70 Dockless Bike Hire bays, over 100 new EVCPs and 7 

“Streateries”

• Continued to deliver pre-existing transformational walking and cycling schemes including

the West End Project and (now finished) Brunswick Square; and worked with TfL to 

deliver pop up cycle lanes on Euston Road and Hampstead Road

• We are currently on site constructing a number of new schemes including constructing 

cycle lanes on Grays Inn Road and Chalk Farm Road, and several more schemes are 

currently at the consultation/decision writing stage including 5 more Healthy School 

Streets, 3 new Safe & Healthy Streets projects, bus priority works on Kilburn High 

Road and Torriano Avenue & more cycle hangars/DBH sites

• Further pop up cycle lanes are in planning for Haverstock Hill and Adelaide Road

What have we done since the CAP was adopted?



camden.gov.uk

Citizens Assembly 

Recommendations 

– Transport 

Planning (Place)

“Installing more 

segregated cycle 

lanes”

“Enabling electric 

transport with 

infrastructure and 

incentives”

“Promoting and 

trialling car-free zones 

and days”

“Creating more green 

space on residential 

streets”
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Installing more segregated cycle lanes



camden.gov.uk

Segregated cycle network – December 2019
Segregated cycle network – December 

2020

Growth in Camden segregated cycle network in 

2020

8.6 km of built network 21.3 km of built network, 10km under 

construction/planned

Magenta lines – constructed   Blue lines – under 

construction/planned
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Promoting and trialling car free zones and days
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Enabling electric transport with infrastructure and initiatives
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A car-free (except electric) zone….
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Creating more green space on residential streets
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Our consultation, 

engagement, test & 

learn approach….

“This is what you told us 

you wanted in this area” –

via Commonplace, the 

CTS and Citizens 

Assembly

“This is our design to solve 

those problems” 

“Tell us what you think about the 

designs and plans” – pre 

scheme consultation

“You’ve been telling us this” –

through all the ETO engagement 

work

“This is what we are now 

consulting on” building on the 

above

Decision on whether to 

proceed. If approved…

“This is the data we’ve been 

collecting during the trial”

Decision on whether to 

make permanent
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Email: 

safetravel@camden.gov.uk

Website: 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/

making-travel-safer-in-

camden

Comment on schemes 

already in progress: 

https://safetravelcamden.co

mmonplace.is/

Respond to public 

consultations: 

https://consultations.wearec

amden.org/

More information

mailto:safetravel@Camden.gov.uk
https://www.camden.gov.uk/making-travel-safer-in-camden
https://safetravelcamden.commonplace.is/
https://consultations.wearecamden.org/
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Panel Discussion

The panel are invited to share their 3 chosen actions from the 

Places Summary Document for further discussion and scrutiny
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18.55 Break

19.05 Project insight

Prince of Wales Road Scheme 

Sam Margolis

Strategic Lead Transport Planning

19.15 Collaborative working & breakout 

groups

Panel to break out into 3 breakout 

rooms to discuss two questions.

All

19.30 Breakout Room 1 

Feedback

Panel members

19.35 Breakout Room 2

Feedback

Panel members

19.40 Group Discussion

Feedback

Panel members

19.45 ‘Check-out’

Additional comments / AOB

All

19.55 Session ends

Closing remarks

Abi Roberts / All

Sustainability Officer

BREAK
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Sam Margolis

Strategic Lead Transport Planning

Project Insight
Prince of Wales Scheme

Safer Streets
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• What work has been done on 

delivering the recommendation 

around “installing more segregated 

cycle lanes” on Prince of Wales 

Road

• An early look into the 

impacts/outcomes of the scheme

• Your input into how we can go 

further to deliver the Citizens 

Assembly recommendations on this 

street

Overview
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• Westbound segregated cycle lane scheme, including improvements to key 

junctions at Ferdinand Street and Haverstock Hill, and “continuous 

footways” at side roads, consulted on as a permanent scheme in 2018. Now 

fully constructed

• Eastbound segregated cycle lane scheme, including “pop up” materials 

(wands) and changes to bus stops, implemented as an “experimental” (trial) 

scheme in summer 2020. Over 45 parking spaces removed to help facilitate 

the scheme; 850m of new segregated cycle track in each direction

• A decision on whether or not to make the eastbound scheme permanent will 

be made in autumn 2021 following a full public consultation in summer 2020

What has been done on Prince of Wales Road?
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Prince of Wales Road cycle scheme
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Fit within pop up network

”
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Construction started Construction finished

Lime Bike Usage Analysis
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Average 32% increase in Lime bike trips Borough wide since lockdown eased in 

summer 2020 v 2019. 68-75% increase on segregated cycle lane schemes. Data has 

been normalised by numbers of bikes available to ensure like for like comparison
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Healthy Streets check
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Opportunities for improvements
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Traffic counts – March 2019 v October 2020
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Email: 

safetravel@camden.gov.uk

Website: 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/

making-travel-safer-in-

camden

Comment on schemes 

during trial phase: 

https://safetravelcamden.co

mmonplace.is/proposals/pri

nce-of-wales-road-

eastbound-pop-up-cycle-

lane

More information

”

mailto:safetravel@Camden.gov.uk
https://www.camden.gov.uk/making-travel-safer-in-camden
https://safetravelcamden.commonplace.is/proposals/prince-of-wales-road-eastbound-pop-up-cycle-lane
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Collaborative working and break-out groups

Exercise
Prince of Wales Scheme

• Panel members will automatically be split into 2 breakout rooms. Camden officers will 

also be split across the rooms to provide any technical support

• The panel will have 15 minutes to discuss two questions 

• After the 15 minutes, the panel will automatically re-join the main Zoom meeting

• Each group will have 5 minutes to share their comments with the group
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Breakout rooms

Panel members are asked to consider and discuss the two following questions in their 

breakout rooms:

Question 1:

To what extent has this scheme, to date, met the aspirations of the Climate Action Plan 

in terms of delivering more segregated cycle lanes?

Question 2:

What more/else could be done to:

a) Improve the facilities implemented on Prince of Wales Road from a 

cycling/walking/transport perspective?

b) Make other changes on Prince of Wales Road to contribute to wider climate 

mitigations in terms of street trees, greening, shade and shelter etc?
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Collaborative working and break-out groups

Feedback
Prince of Wales Scheme

Summary of discussions from 

breakout groups 
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Panel ‘Check-out’
Additional comments / AOB
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Upcoming Panel Meetings

Do you have any questions or queries?

abigail.roberts@camden.gov.uk

020 7974 1921

Intermediary update session: 

March / April TBC

Panel Meeting 3:

May TBC 18.00 – 20.00


